

27 September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

PUSS IN BOOTS

Each year around Christmas, we organise a whole school trip to a Pantomime.

This year, we have booked the Civic Hall in Holmfirth and LADA Productions, and we will be watching their performance of Puss in Boots.

The Pantomime will be on Tuesday 30 November. We will leave school at 9.15am and return back to school in time for lunch. The cost of the Pantomime is £5.00 which is payable on ParentPay.

If you wish your child to attend the production please make a payment on ParentPay before Friday 19 November. We will presume that you do not wish your child to attend if payment has not been received by this date.

All children not attending the Pantomime will remain in School.

Yours sincerely

Mr J Rose Head teacher



Holmfirth J I & N School
Cartworth Road • Holmfirth • HD9 2RG
Tel 01484 687565
E-mail office.holmfirthjin@kirkleeseducation.uk
Website www.holmfirthjinschool.net

